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The sunshine has been both a blessing and a curse this week. We have had some fun outside activities and 

learning, but a Victorian building is not really conducive to such weather; the children and 

staff have been brilliant though. Let’s hope the weather stabilises! Next week, I am off to the 

Camden Head Teacher conference so I won’t see as much of you. This is always good for 

finding out good practice. This year I am presenting to the Heads about our EYFS and KS1 

curriculum. Exciting! We have several Camden schools visiting us next week, who are 

interested in seeing our provision. Therefore, Liz, Mireille and Syra will be in charge of the 

school for a few days. 
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Stars of the Week 

 
 

 

Review Day 
This week Jackie and Shayne - the Head Teacher and 

Assistant Head Teacher from Carlton - and Marion 

Hunter - our Camden Inspector -  spent the day at 

Primrose Hill. I will share more detailed feedback in 

the next few weeks, but the initial feedback was really 

positive about the quality of learning and teaching, how 

amazing our children are, how inclusive and nurturing 

the school is and how beautiful the learning  

environments are. It was a positive day and the staff 

and children did us proud. 

Dealing With Issues 
There have been a few incidences recently where 

parents have spoken to other people’s children about 

an issue. This causes lots of distress to the children 

and problems for us to then try to sort out. A  

reminder that if you have any concerns you should 

always speak to one of the staff who will follow up 

your  concerns if the appropriate way.  Thank you 

PE – Sports Day 

A big thank you to Jordan, Dean and Danielle for  

organising such an amazing Sports Day last week.    

 

 

 

Message from Jordan: 

I would like to start off by saying a massive well done 

to all the children for an amazing sports day last 

week. After a long count we can announce Regent's 

team has won this year. They finished with an        

Impressive 960 points. A special thank you to all the 

parents and carers who came and supported us on 

the day.  

Mumps cases increased in London 

Public Health England (PHE) are reminding teenagers and 

young adults in London to be alert to symptoms of mumps, 

following a rise in the number of cases reported in the capi-

tal.  

Please check on our website for the Press Release Letter 

from PHE. 

www.primrosehill .camden.sch.uk/school -

information/letters-home/ 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


Attendance & Punctuality 

This week’s attendance has improved - Well done!    

EYFS= 95.47%  

KS1 = 95.03% 

KS2= 95.53%  

Let’s all aim to get over 96% next week! We were almost there.  

Our lates still continue to be great, with most classes having no 

more than 5 lates. Well done to all the children who are coming 

into school every day and on time!  

Chickens  
Well, its been boiling back here in the garden this week. 

If you cracked one of our eggs on a stone it would have fried in an 
instant we're sure. 

We had to have an emergency celebrity spa and dust bath flown 
in from France just to keep us cool. 

We are very well looked after hens, being celebrities helps we 
think. 

Next week is the highlight of the chicken year, the annual cock a 
doodle fair! 

This year its on the 1st of July and we are super 
eggcited, we shake a tail feather every time we think 
about it. 

Coincidentally, its at the same time as your summer 
fair at school! 

We have heard from gardening club that there are 
going to be loads of bouncy things, games and a raffle (what ever 
that is). 

Sounds like lots of fun, we might pop over for a bit, who knows 
we might even take to the stage.... 

See you all next Saturday in the playground for the best fair ever. 
 

Madonna Cyndi and Kylie x 

Summer Fair - Saturday 1st July 

12:00 - 4:00PM 
This year we have more inflatables and games 

than ever before! 

Sumo Suits, Bungee Run, Giant Mega Slide, 

Bouncy Castle, Disco Dome, Gladiator Duel, 

2 Giant Assault Courses, Multi Play Slide, un-

der 5s Soft Play, under 8s Bouncy Castle and 

lots more.! 

Wristbands: cost £10.00 and include        

unlimited turns on all the above plus           

unlimited squash and a burger (Veg or Beef).  

We still need volunteers        

Please see Tania.  

If you would like to bake some-

thing, or cook a dish from your 

country that would be amazing.  

Happy Eid to all of our families 

celebrating this  

weekend and Monday.  

Term Dates: 
Tues 27th June            Kestrels Trip to Lido 

Weds 28th June          Herons Trip to Lido 

Sat 1st July               Summer Fair 

Mon 3rd July               Y6 School Journey 

Mon 10th July              Y5 Cycle Training all week 

Tues 11th July              Reports out to Parents & Carers 

Thurs 13th July             2:30 KS1 Singalong 

         4:15 Y6 Graduation 

Fri 14th July                  1:30 Key Stage 1 Sports Afternoon 

Tues 18th July               3:45 Drop in for parents re Reports 

Weds 19th July             Y6 Production at Haverstock ‘ 

         The Amazing Adventures of Superstan’ 

Fri 21st July                1:30 Finish Last Day of the Year! 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair is returning on 

 26th June 2017.  

Friendship Squad 

Sandra and Isabel took our fabulous Friendship Squad 

out for a thank you picnic this week. The squad have 

been amazing ambassadors for our school, providing 

much valued lunchtime support. What superstars they 

are. Well done! 


